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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2015 5:41 PM
To: 'cook.forrest@gmail.com'; 'cook@welltest.biz'; 'Bill Dugan'
Subject: Public Notification Documents for Four Seasons Cleaners
Attachments: RO3155_CORRES_L_2015-08-01.pdf; building_survey-mod.docx; VOC Indoor Air  Fact 

Sheet - Draft-mod.docx

Forrest and Bill, 
Attached you will find a very slightly modified building survey and indoor air fact sheet, as well as a cover letter 
from ACEH for the subject site (13778 Doolittle).  I removed a NJDEP reference from the second page of the 
building survey, and fixed a few typos on the last page of the fact sheet.  Please schedule the building survey 
ASAP; it has waited too long.  I presume that the previously sent Fact Sheet for vicinity addresses, as well as 
the “Notification to All Tenants” has been sent; however, if they have not they should also be sent out ASAP 
(by end of week, at the latest).  Either way, the “Certification of Fact Sheet Distribution” should be provided to 
ACEH within 15 days of sending, per our April 16, 2015 letter.  The proposed work, tentatively approved in the 
April 16, 2015 letter, can be initiated at the same time as the building survey, provided the vicinity addresses 
and other tenants have been notified. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  I would like this site to be prioritized.  This site may meet the SFB 
RWQCB trigger levels for indoor air sampling of TCE (Draft October 2014), and it is important to move the 
investigation quickly. 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


